
  

 

Today 
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

Nursery – Bethany Stuckey (Natalie Schmucker); Sunday School – Jenna Stuckey 
 

Sound – Keith Short; Video –Brody Beck; Projection – John Dinius   
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
 

 

 

This Week at Lockport 
 

 

TUESDAY 
 

 9:30am  Ladies Bible Study will continue their study on the book of Mark.   
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

 Mennonite Women will be meeting from 8:30-12-12:30, or anytime between  

those hours. 
 

 6:00pm  Kids Time for kids who began Kindergarten through the 4th grade. They  

will start with a pizza meal, then from 6:30-7:30 will be the group time. 
 

 JYF will be meeting at the church for pizza at 6:00pm.  Then from 6:30-8:00 we 

 will have a service night so dress to work outside.   

The MYF will be meeting for their annual manhunt.  Guys will be hiding and  

girls will be searching.  More details will be sent out. 
 

THURSDAY 
 

 7:00pm  Joint Commission meeting 
 

NEXT  SUNDAY 
 

 8:30-9:15  Coffee and Connection in the fellowship hall  

9:30am  We will be having Communion. Pastor Matt Weaver will bring the  

morning message. Other participants will be Bethany Stuckey – worship  

leader; Jen Cobb – chorister; Galen Nofziger – scripture reader and there will  

be a skit. 

Sound – Keith Short; Video – Brody Beck; Projection – John Dinius 

Nursery - ??   Sunday School - ?? 
   

Sharing Together in Community 
  

We extend birthday greetings to Merle Beck who will be celebrating his 83rd 

birthday on Monday, September 30; to Dean Wyse who will be celebrating his 87th 

birthday on Thursday, October 3 and to Burdell Stuckey who will be celebrating his 

84th birthday also on Thursday, October 3! 

 

Greeters for the month of October will be Keith & Jo Short. 

 

Mail Delivery for the month of October will be taken care of by Steve & Barb 

Crossgrove. 

 

Quiz Team  Any youth in grades 7-12 interested in being on Lockport’s Bible Quiz 

Team this winter, please contact Kevin & Patsy Miller at 419-924-2578 by October 

15. 

 

 

Next Sunday  Gary and Sandy will be worshiping with the Tedrow congregation next 

Sunday morning, October 6, as Tedrow celebrates their 75th anniversary.  Tedrow is 

where Gary and Sandy explored their call to ministry under Pastor Randy Nafziger and 

they have been invited to share in this celebration. 

 

Please Note:  An Aid Fund Offering will be taken next Sunday, October 6th. 

 

Year End Reports  As your committee finishes its work for this fiscal year, please turn 

in your Year End Report to the church office.  Reports are needed from Christian Ed, 

MDS, Missions, Community Meals, Primary Sunday School, Treasurer, Trustees, & 

Worship Committee.  The deadline is TODAY! 

 

Fish Food Pantry  September was Lockport’s month to collect items for the Archbold 

Fish Food Pantry.  This will remain open for you to bring in items on the first two 

Sundays in October.  As you bring in your items you can place them in the mailbox 

area. 

 

Congratulations!  Wanda & Jeff Roth are very excited to announce that their daughter 

Ellen delivered her twin girls by C-section on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, in 

Vientiane, LAOS.  Everyone is doing well.  The babies names are Maliwan Roth 

Chonaloune & Chandara Roth Chonaloune.  Ellen & Phoubane covet your prayers as 

they adjust to caring for these little ones.  Wanda & Jeff will be traveling to LAOS from 

October 22 thru November 3 to visit them. 

 

Save the Date:  Shalom Counseling’s Annual Fall Fundraiser is Sunday, October 13, 

2024, at Ruihley Park in Archbold, OH.  We will be serving your choice of a BBQ 

chicken or a pulled pork meal by donation from 11am-1:30pm.  Help us help others in 

need of mental health services. 

 

Everence Medicare Seminar  As you approach retirement, you may have some 

questions about moving to Medicare and Social Security.  During this workshop, 

Everence discusses the important details you need to know about retirement income and 

transitioning to Medicare including: *Enrollment details and deadlines; *Budgeting for 

health care and income in retirement; *What are your options if you continue to work? 

*Social Security – when do I start? *Prescription drug coverage; *Plans that supplement 

Medicare.  This in-person workshop will be held on September 30 at 6:30pm at Special 

Grounds Coffee, 854 S. Shoop Ave., Wauseon, OH.  You can register at  

September Medicare Seminar (everence.com) 

 

Everence is offering FreedUp sessions to our congregation.  The FreedUp program is 

a way for everyone to get their finances in order at any economic level – and gaining a 

deeper faith perspective on their money.  FreedUp is an app-based lesson series that 

includes a workbook and opportunities to share with others over seven weeks.  Each 

person or couple completes their lessons on their app and follows up for discussion with 

interactive small group sessions.  Everence facilitators will lead the group sessions, 

including the first get-acquainted session.  Starting October 7-November 18, Mondays 

at 8pm ET.  Register at www.everence.com/national by October 3.  There is a flyer on 

the bulletin board for more information.  Everence has a discount code to get the 

sessions for $19 instead of the regular price of $99. 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  
 

 

Eldon Birky has been moved to  

Fairlawn & is under Hospice  

Care 

Rollin Miller is recovering well at  

home 
 

Others with health concerns: 

Mary Lou Thomas, Sherm 

Hathaway, Donna Kelly, Deb 

Votaw, Dave Votaw, Harvey Bok, 

Bruce Yancey, Veria Frank, Barb 

Mabus, Carl Short, Jon Stuckey, 

Ron Stockburger, Larry 

Langenderfer,  Harold Banks, 

Janet Turner,  Felicia Stuckey, 

Verlene Drohan, Marvin Short, 

Mark Stamm, Robert Reyes, Isaac 

Grieser, Dave Buehrer, Keith 

Schroeder, Tyler Mignin, Shauna 

Rasor, Stella Campbell  

Our Church Family: 

Janet Foth & Gloria Graber,  

 Seniors of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.everence.com/national%20by%20October%203


  

 

 

The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family, 

serving with Life Action in 

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl, 

serving with MCC in Juarez, 

Mexico 

Compassion Medical Clinic of  

Williams County  

Free Clinic of Fulton County  

CPC Women’s Health Resource 

Pray for Anicka Fast, as she 

 teaches and serves in Africa  

(Mission Minder) 

 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Israel & Palestine  

Haiti 

 

Other Requests 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 
 

                  Worship Service at Church Campout    

 

   

  

       

 

Coming Events 
                      

     Oct 11-12       Evana meeting in Goshen, IN 

Oct 20                  Potluck Meal & Business Meeting 

 

 

 

Mission Minders 
 

Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for Anicka Fast, as she fosters 

collaborations that cross academic disciplines and national boundaries, and as she 

teaches global church history and archiving skills throughout Africa.  Pray for her 

as she edits a new Mennonite World Conference Global Anabaptist-Mennonite 

history series, in addition to teaching and traveling. 

 

 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com  

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

Galen Nofziger  419-572-0707 

  Kayla King 419-572-0868 

  Pete King 419-583-0029 
 

 

 
 

Lockport Mennonite Church 
September 29, 2024 

 

Prelude 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

Call to Worship 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Parent-Child Dedication 
 

Scripture   Psalm 67 
 

Kids Bells 
 

Sharing and Prayer 
 

Men’s Group  
 

Offering 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Sending 
 

Prelude & Offertory – Jeff Roth & Steve Waidelich 
Worship Leader – John Dinius 
Congregational Singing – Pete King & Jordan Waidelich 
Parent-Child Dedication for Eric, Michelle & Charleigh Beck 
Scripture Reader – Meagan Beck 
Kids Bells – Meagan Beck 
Sharing & Prayer – Pastor Gary Stuckey 
Men’s Group – Pete King 
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